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9th February 2018 
 
                             No. 9 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Bird and Bee boxes 
Many of you will remember the excitement of watching the blue tit laying eggs last year and the subsequent 
hatchings that we could watch via the webcam. 
 
Our webcam is now up and running again and can be viewed at: 
 
http://www.seenature.org.uk/school-zone/school-streams/ 
 
The log in details that you then require are: 
 
Username: burwash2 
Password: swan128 
 
Then go to live streams to view the box.  
 
The bee camera is also set up however we are not expecting any activity yet. We managed to harvest some 
cocoons from the box last year and these are being kept in the fridge. Once the outside temperature is a 
steady 13-15 degrees the cocoons will go into the box and we then hope we will see bees hatching. The log in 
details for the bee box are the same as for the birds. 
 
February break 
As I am sure you are aware next term is the February break with school restarting on Monday 19th February. I 
hope everyone enjoys a restful break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Debbie Gilbert 
Headteacher 
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